
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Yellow Dove Community, 

 

Yellow Dove Australia is proud to announce its sponsorship of the Sunshine Coast Grammar Lifesaving 

Club, contributing $2,000 towards the team's memberships for the World Lifesaving Championships 

2024. This sponsorship reflects our commitment to supporting local community in their pursuit of 

excellence in drowning prevention education and healthy communities while fostering strong 

community ties. 

This donation was awarded following an application to the Yellow Dove Australia Board of Directors, 

who recognised the significant role that the Sunshine Coast Grammar Lifesaving Club plays in 

promoting lifesaving skills, community involvement, and the development of young healthy athletes 

and role models. The $2,000 sponsorship will directly assist the club in covering team fees, ensuring 

that their talented team can compete on the world stage and represent the Sunshine Coast, Yellow 

Dove and Australia with pride. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

In addition to the financial support, the sponsorship agreement includes a collaborative partnership 

between Yellow Dove Australia and the Sunshine Coast Grammar Lifesaving Club. As part of this 

partnership, the club has committed to supporting Yellow Dove Australia in running community 

projects and fundraisers, which will be organised by the end of 2024. These events will aim to engage 

the broader community, raise awareness of critical issues, and generate additional funds to support 

Yellow Dove Australia's initiatives. 

 

This partnership not only enhances the capacity of both organisations to achieve their goals but also 

strengthens the ties between sports, education, and community service on the Sunshine Coast. 

Together, Yellow Dove Australia and the Sunshine Coast Grammar Lifesaving Club are working towards 

a shared vision of a more active, connected, and resilient community. 

 

 

With warmest regards, 

 

Ryan Chapman   

CEO & Founder,  

Yellow Dove Australia 


